
Dear Council, 

I wish to object in the strongest manner to the amended plans for the proposed construction of 
a boarding house at 16 Wyatt Avenue Belrose. 

This area does not need such a development and any such development will considerably 
devalue existing property values and the area in general.

I will continue to resist any and all moves to proceed with this construction.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Jordan
2 Pembroke Place
BELROSE NSW 2085

Sent: 19/07/2022 11:23:31 AM
Subject: Application No: DA2021/1093


